Dear Parents,

We are thrilled that your child is registered to join us on MONDAY, AUGUST 15th for a trip to SMITTY'S CINEMA/GAME LAB/BOWLING in Sanford. 

This trip includes lunch - either CHICKEN NUGGETS or PIZZA.  Please send plenty of snacks and a refillable water bottle for the day.

Red Arundel Parks & Rec Trip T-shirts are required.  Please send your child wearing one or with $10 to buy one.  Sneakers are also required.  A sweatshirt is a good idea as movie theaters tend to be extremely cold/air conditioned. Please send a tube of sunscreen in their bag for reapplication later in the day. 

We open at 7:15am and close at 5:15pm.  The bus will be departing at 8:30am and returning by 3pm.  Mildred Day School will be our home base for the week so please drop off and pick up at MLD.  Be sure to check in with staff when you drop off and pick up. 

If you have any questions or need to reach us during the trip, please call/text 207-205-6724.   

Thank you,
Arundel Rec
